
April 15, 2009 

Executor of Director's Office 
Public Service Commission of Kentucky 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

WBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Re: 2009-001 20 

Dear Sirs: 

I have received by Certified Mail a proposal by Cumberland Cellular Partnership, 
doing business as Bluegrass Cellular as to a proposed tower situated very close to my 
property located in Monticello, Kentucky. 

I wish to intervene in this matter and explain my objection to the construction of 
the tower and its location. I own approximately 18 acres adjoining the site of the tower. 
Of the 18 acres, 8 acres is flat and is suitable for development into housing sites. The 
location chosen by the Cumberland Cellular Partnership is on a 2 acre tract of an 
individual who does not reside in the area, or to my knowledge, have any plans for any 
development. 

In addition the tower is located very close to the adjoining line to my property, 
which is not centered on the 2 acre tract. It significantly lowers the value of my property 
as a result of the construction of this tower. 

Please accept this as my request for intervention. 

Thank you. 

Since rely, 

/ &- 
Jerry Neal 
176 Guinn Bullard Ash Rd. 
Albany, Kentucky 42602 


